
Wolf River Lutheran High School

NEWSLETTER
November 15, 2023

Please help us fill our Toys for Tots box by

December 4th!

Greeting Families and Supporters,

Next week is my favorite holiday - Thanksgiving! It is a time to take a

moment to reflect on your life, the year that passed, the loved ones

that went home to Jesus, and all those that have impacted each day. As I reflect on my year I am thankful for so

many people - my dad and Sue, my siblings and their spouses, my husband, children and grandchildren! I am

also thankful for those at Wolf River that continue to amaze me with their generosity and kindness each day -

my teachers who teach God’s children, Mrs. B. for all she does to help me each and every day, my students that

walk through the doors ready to learn, for our parents and guardians that entrust their children to us, for all the

donors and supporters that give so that we are able to be in this amazing place, and all the volunteers that give

of their time and talents! Wolf River is an amazing place because of all of you! Thank you!!! I am most thankful

for my Lord Jesus Christ - for showering me with grace and forgiveness even when I don’t deserve it! Have a

wonderful Thanksgiving! May the Lord continue to bless and keep you!

Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

VERSE FOR TODAY: Dear friend of Jesus, have patience

with those around you who are not yet what God intends for

them to be — remembering that you are not yet all that God

intends for you to be. As you "bear with" their "failings",

you may find that others are patient with your failings and

are more thankful for your faithfulness than you realize. Of

course, the goal of being patient isn't to benefit ourselves.

Instead, we do it to bless others, knowing that many of our

brothers and sisters in Christ are hanging on to their faith,

hope, and love by the thinnest of threads. Let's never let

them go and never cause them to

stumble!

OFFICE HOURS - Office will be open Monday, November 20 - Wednesday, November

22, 2023 from 8:00 a.m. to Noon. Closed Thursday and Friday.

THANKSGIVING BREAK - There is NO SCHOOL Monday November 20 - Friday

November 24, 2023.

Have a safe and blessed Thanksgiving.
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WOLF RIVER LUTHERAN APPAREL ORDER OPPORTUNITY: Thinking about Christmas shopping?

Why not buy your loved one some WRLHS apparel?! Whether you support basketball, volleyball, or just Wolf

River we have something for everyone. Click on the link and order away. Anything that you order will be here

before Christmas. If you order and mark "pick-up" in the store your order will be processed right away. If you

mark "delivery" then your order will not be processed until the store closes after November 26th.

https://bolinsspeedyts.tuosystems.com/stores/wrlhs23 Happy Shopping! WRLHS Boosters

CHAPEL NEWS - Pastor Palmer led chapel this morning. Thank you Pastor Palmer for the wonderful

message! We collected $35.00 this week in offerings! Thank you everyone for your participation!

FIELD TRIP PARENT DRIVER VOLUNTEERS AND CHAPERONES NEEDED: Thursday, December

7, 2023 8:45 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Mrs. Reichle is taking the Art Club, Art History and Painting Class on a field

trip to the Trout Museum in Appleton. If you are able to help with transportation and/or chaperoning the trip,

please let Mrs. Reichle or the office know, thank you!

HOT LUNCH SCHEDULE - Hot lunch was served today by group 5. Thank you for the pizza, salad and ice

cream sandwiches. Group 6, will be serving lunch on Wednesday, November 29 after Thanksgiving break.

Thank you again for being part of the Wednesday hot lunch meals! If you have any questions, please reach out

to Mrs. Brendemuehl.

A Look Ahead……

November 16 - Kringle Fundraiser Sale begins throughNov. 30

November 17 - Midterms/Early Dismissal, Noon 12:00 p.m.

November 20 - 24 No School, Thanksgiving break

SCRIP CARDS AVAILABLE FOR SALE -

Beans & Books $10 (7) El Tequila $25 (2)

Farm Inn $25 (1) Kwik Trip $10, $25, $50, $100

Papa Murphy's $10 (4) Shell $25, $50, $100

Please help support the school by purchasing scrip cards for local businesses. Thank you!

BASKETBALL SEASON - season started this Monday with practices every day from 3:30 - 5:30 p.m. except

on game days!

KRINGLE FUNDRAISER - Kringle order time has arrived! Each

student has an order form! Order forms have been emailed to the

pastors and reps of our Association churches. Place your order by

November 30th!Help us sell 300 Kringles!
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